
Transportation Department

May 6, 2024
To: Rebekah Brooks
Chief Financial Officer
Elizabeth School District

Dear Rebekah,
I would like to declare seven buses, allowing us to dispose of them by sale or salvage,
whichever produces the most return for the district.

The vehicles are as follows:

Bus# Miles Make Vin Age
41 229,667 2001 Thomas 4UZ6CFBA6YCF54393 23

42 254,395 2001 Thomas 4UZ6CFBA11CF54396 23

43 249,427 1999 Bluebird 4UZ6CFAA6XCB71242 25

44 246,298 2001 Thomas 4UZ6CFBA01CF54390 23

45 253,591 2002 Freightliner 4UZAAXBV92CK05168 22

65 214,613 2006 Blue Bird Vision 1BAKGCKA56F237563 18

66 139,881 2008 Blue Bird Vision 1BAKGCKA78F246753 16

These buses have significant issues, including problems with their frames and/or floors,
preventing them from passing CDE inspections. We have received some interest in using buses
for storage and/or their engines, so we will offer them for sale rather than just scrapping them.

Tiara Noe,
Elizabeth School District
Transportation Director
(303) 646-6791
tnoe@esdk12.org
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